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Building bond 
vote in the works

The library is looking to have a bond 
proposal go to a vote in early fall so the 
public can have a chance to weigh in on 
upgrades and accessibility improvements 
to our 50-year-old building. The project 
is also intended to address outdated and 
aging components, add in-demand space 
for today’s library users and collection 
needs, and enhance environmental 
sustainability.

Design details, costs and the date 
of the vote are still being finalized, but 
you can keep up to date with the latest 
developments by visiting bethpl.org/
building-project-updates.

Great Give Back
The Great Give Back is an 

opportunity for library patrons 
statewide to partake in meaningful, 
service-oriented experiences. At 
Bethlehem Public Library, we’re 
helping out by collecting new, 
unopened household cleaning and 
hygiene supplies for the Bethlehem 
Food Pantry from October 7-18. 

The food pantry is particularly 
looking for supplies such as Windex, 
bleach, Comet and scrub pads, as well 
as toothpaste, toothbrushes, paper 
towels, toilet paper and tissues. 

A donation receptacle will be set 
up in the lobby.

News and notes

name

address

telephone                                                   

cell                                                                         Is texting OK?   YES          NO

email                                                                          

Friend—$50		           nonmember—$55

Enclosed is my check made out to Friends of Bethlehem Public Library. 
I understand that my cancelled check is my reservation 

and my money will be refunded only if my bus seat can be sold.

List names of others in your party:

name					           

name					              

TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED	

The Friends of Bethlehem Public Library 
are once again sponsoring a trip to New 
York City on Saturday December 7.

The bus will leave CDTA’s Delaware 
Avenue park-and-ride lot in Elsmere next 
to The Warbler Brewery at 7:30am. The 
bus will depart New York City promptly 
at 6pm. Bryant Park is the arrival and 
departure point in New York.

If you are ordering matinee theater 
tickets, be sure to ask the time the 
performance ends so that you will be on 
time to depart.

The cost is $50 for members and $55 
for nonmembers. For more information, 
cancellations, or to be added to the 
waitlist, please call (no texts) Patty 
Caporta at (518) 439-1328.

Make your check out to Friends of 
Bethlehem Public Library and send it 
with the form on this page to:

Friends trip to New York City 
c/o Bethlehem Public Library 

451 Delaware Avenue 
Delmar NY 12054

Friends bus trip to New York City 
Saturday December 7

Friend

Friend

Bus trip to NYC with the Friends
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OF 


